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Entergy Operations, Inc.EnteWP.O. 756
Port Gibson, Mississippi 39150

Christina L. Perino
Director, Nuclear Safety Assurance
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Tel: 601-437-6299

SAFEGUARDS INFORMATION

GNRO-2013/00022

April 17, 2013

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
One White Flint North
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2738

SUBJECT: Response to Request for Additional Information Regarding Revision 14 to
the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station Physical Security, Safeguards
Contingency, and Training and Qualification Plan
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station, Unit 1
Docket No. 50-416
License No. NPF-29

REFERENCES: 1. Submittal of Revision 14 to the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Physical Security, Safeguards Contingency, and Training and
Qualification Plan, dated December 19, 2012 (Accession No.
ML12361A304, GNRO-2012/001158)

2. Electronic Request for Additional Information Supporting
Submittal of Revision 14 to the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Physical Security, Safeguards Contingency, and Training and
Qualification Plan, dated March 18, 2013 (GNRI-2013/00060)

Dear Sir or Madam:

On December 19, 2012, Entergy Operations, Inc. submitted to the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission (NRC) Revision 14 to the Grand Gulf Nuclear Station (GGNS) "Physical Security,
Safeguards Contingency, and Training and Qualification Plan" (Reference 1). The NRC
provided GGNS a request for additional information (Reference 2) on March 18, 2013. GGNS is
providing, in the attachment, the response to the Reference 2, request for additional information.

The attachment to this letter contains "Safeguards Information" and should be withheld from
public disclosure in accordance with Title 10 Code of Federal Regulations 2.390.

NOTICE: Attachment contains "Safeguards Information." Upon separation of the attachment,

this letter becomes "DECONTROLLED."
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This letter contains no new commitments. If you have any questions, please contact Mr. James
Dorsey at (601) 437-2143.

Sincerely,

c-ZL RO(3/wotarj 3 Y b19,ECT'n6Q

CLP/slw

Attachment: Response to Request for Additional Information

cc: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Arthur T. Howell (w/2)
Regional Administrator, Region IV
1600 East Lamar Boulevard
Arlington, TX 76011-4511

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Mr. Alan Wang, NRR/DORL (w/2)
Mail Stop OWFN/8 B1
11555 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852-2378

NRC Senior Resident Inspector
Grand Gulf Nuclear Station
Port Gibson, MS 39150

NOTICE: Attachment contains "Safeguards Information." Upon separation of the attachment,
this letter becomes "DECONTROLLED."
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